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IMPORTANT URGENT NEWS.:cccccoesccccccccssess

Much to our disappointment, and the supporters of
the CHELSEA THEATRE - We have been prevented from
opening on Sunday evenings due to some Government
FUlnGE o - . _ .

"So Sundays will remain peaceful and undisturbed"

We'd like to draw your attention to the fact that

Tuesday evenings are OPEN NIGHTS for solo performers,

so,for the talented but 'Undiscovered'- Make your
first public appearance on stage at the CHELSEA
THEATRE.

Our aim is to encourage Local, Live Music and here is
an opportunity for those who need the exposure. If you
believe you have an act which would interest us, then
please contact us by phone at (011) 642-1926/3810.

THANKING_YOU -+ ++e..- 3rd EAR MUSIC

( FOR THE CHELSEA THEATRE )




